
Lion e-Roar

June 11, 2021

Monday is the last day of school!
Please turn in all books, iPads, Chromebooks on Monday!

Thank you Parents
Thank you for all you endured this year as you supported your child with distance learning.
We know it wasn’t easy. You are to be commended for sticking in there and making the best
out of a challenging year. This year you were your child’s IT support, your child’s teacher, your
child’s counselor, your child’s playmate, your child’s cook, your child’s playground supervisor
and more. Our hat is off to you!

There is still time….HELUS is HIring Bus Drivers, Teachers, and Aides for 2021-2022
Apply online at Edjoin.org. http://www.edjoin.org/heluesd for all positions.

Bus driver pay range $18.55 - $22.81 per hr. Bus certification training available if you have a Class
B drivers license. Aides requirement is AA degree or 48 college credits or pass the ParaPro
Assessment. The ParaPro Assessment is a new option for meeting the requirements to work as an
aide. For more information email lslaven@heluesd.org or call the office 661-724-1231

Graduation
Congratulations to our 8th grade graduates! We are proud of you. We wish you all the
best in high school.

We need you on School Site Council
School Site Council (SSC)- We are accepting nominations for School Site Council for the 2021-2022 school year.
The following seats will be vacant: 2 Parent/Community Members, 1 Certificated Teacher, and 1 Classified
Employee. If you are interested or have a nomination, please send it to President O’Hara at
kohara@heluesd.org or Dr. Slaven at lslaven@heluesd.org. School Site Council meets 2-4 times a year. This is
an advisory committee who approves the school plans such as the LCAP and Safety Plan.

We need one HELUS Special Education Parent Rep to Represent HELUS on the Antelope Valley Community
Advisory Committee (CAC) is a school-associated group, composed of parents, educators and other interested
community members. The functions of the Antelope Valley SELPA CAC are: To provide training to parents and
families of students with disabilities. Encourage parent and community involvement in the development and
review of the local plan and disability awareness. Support activities on behalf of individuals with exceptional
needs The AV CAC has scheduled 6 meetings a year. If you are interested, please contact email
lslaven@heluesd.org.

Planning Ahead….
June 14, Special Board Meeting on Budget and LCAP approval
June 30, Special Board Workshop on Returning to School in the Fall
August 23, 2021, First Day of School
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